
 

09 December 2009 

Guided tours temporarily unavailable from 19 December 2009 to 3 January 2010 

Public guided tours will be temporarily unavailable during our volunteers’ annual break from 

Saturday, December 19 2009 to Sunday, January 3 2010.  

 

For enquiries about private guided tours, please contact Visitor Services at 63322982 or email us at 

Ratnawati_Erlimus@nhb.gov.sg or Jasmin_Faith_Gammell@nhb.gov.sg. 
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